
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

State and Federal guidelines require all special education records to be 

maintained for six years if they are no longer needed for special education 

purposes.  

The Calico Rock School District has announced that Special Education 

records will be destroyed after six years. Records may be obtained by 

parents/students by contacting Connie Moser at 870-297-3745 anytime 

before November 17, 2023. 

Records not claimed, will be destroyed on November 17, 2023. Please 

note, these are NOT students' permanent school records, these are only 

special education records. 

 


